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Subject: Press Release 

 

 

Banking Agency of the FB&H and Banking Agency of RS Host Conference Titled 

„Supervision of Operational and Information System Risk Management“ 

 

 

An International Conference titled „Supervision of Operational and Information System Risk 

Management“ was held on the premises of the Banking Agency of the FB&H in Sarajevo. The 

Banking Agency of the FB&H held the conference in cooperation with the Banking Agency of 

RS and the Dutch Central Bank. The International Conference was attended by participants 

from the following 10 European countries: the Netherlands, Austria, Turkey, Croatia, Serbia, 

Macedonia, Georgia, Moldova, Albania, Kosovo, and Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

 

The conference of IT supervisors is a traditional conference that has been held for many years, 

and this year it was hosted for the first time by the Banking Agency of the FB&H and the 

Banking Agency of RS. The conference focused on the upcoming risks of information 

technology related to cyber crime and cloud computing, which represent new technological 

developments and challenges for supervisors. Also, the conference was an opportunity to 

familiarise participants with the proposed new European regulations concerning the 

international cooperation of the EBA, the ECB and the regulatory authorities of Europe. The 

lecturers were recognised information systems supervisors with years of experience in carrying 

out examinations in banks and financial institutions in Europe. 

 

The conference, among other things, contributed to better cooperation and the exchange of 

practical experiences of IT supervisors from the region and beyond. 
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